
TALS Congratulates Lisa Primm

The Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services is preparing to say goodbye and good luck
to one of its own. TALS' Policy and Training Director, Lisa Primm, has accepted the
Executive Director position with the Disability Law and Advocacy Center of
Tennessee (DLAC). TALS wishes Lisa Primm the best in her new position and
congratulates DLAC on their great new Executive Director. The Policy and Training
Director position is currently posted on the Center for Nonprofit Management job
board website and is accepting applicants through November 19, 2012.
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Memphis Area Legal Services Seeks New Executive Director

Position Description:  Memphis Area Legal Services (MALS) seeks an…
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Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services Names New Executive Director

Laura Brown, Deputy Director of Client Services at Legal Aid of Middle…
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